
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Webb, Beth <BethWebb@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/7/2015 1:51:14 PM
Subject: FW: PLEASE! Save Mt. Holly

From: Sikes, Wanna E [mailto:Wanna.Sikes@centuryaluminum.com]
Sent: Monday, December 07, 2015 1:38 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: PLEASE! Save Mt. Holly

I cannot wrap my head around WHY, at this time where jobs, good jobs with good benefits, are hard to come by... our 
own STATE would rather SHUT US DOWN than work to see us succeed.

We should be standing by each other, HELPING to make AMERICA STRONG! HELPING to make SOUTH CAROLINA 
STRONG!

WHY ARE YOU WILLING TO LET THIS HAPPEN?
PLEASE! SAVE MT. HOLLY.

Wanna Sikes | CenturyALUMINUM | MT. HOLLY | Maintenance Quality Coordinator | Wanna.Sikes@centuryaluminum.com| 
o:843.572.5215
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